
Hi Everyone,

There are still some of you who are planning to attend the reun-

ion but have yet to purchase tickets. This Friday (July 18), we 

must give the Radisson Hotel our final head count for the July 

26 banquet. So please be advised that if you do not purchase 

your tickets by end of day on Thursday, you will not be included 

in the final count and there will be no assurance that we will be 

able to seat you at the banquet.

So don’t risk being left out. Please take the time now to visit our 

website and purchase your tickets. If you have extenuating cir-

cumstances, please call me to discuss.

Thanks,

Jeff Southworth

Chairman, Reunion Committee

www.melhi68.com

 Learn More
 Email Reunion Committee
 Call 972.322.5792

Sign Up Now

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here.

Questions or comments? E-mail us at reunion@melhi68.com or call 972.322.5792.
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